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Comments: | am writing to let you know my opposition to the proposal by the United States Forest Service to log
over 10,000 acres in the Jellico Mountains. Besides the increased risks of landslides, erosion and flooding the
thought that this old growth forest could be destroyed is just completely wrong. We need to protect our forests not
only for the enjoyment of future generations but for the environment itself.

Holly Crovo



